From: Lilian Loyola

Sent: 26 October 2015 16:28

To: Planning

Subject: application reference # 2015/5330/P

Hello,

I'm writing re: the planning application consultation to build a rear roof extension at flat 6, 6
regent's park rd. London NW1 7TX.

T'd like to express my concern about this work being carried anytime within the next 6
months as I'm expecting a baby anytime. My reaction to this proposal is not supportive as [
imagine it would be disturbing to have any kind of construction in the building while 'm
taking care of a new born. I'm particularly concerned about the noise and pollution (dust)
created.

Tlive in the garden flat and plan to use the garden which is located in the back of the building
to get fresh air and have a calm place for myself and the baby while we need to stay at home.

Thank you for your understanding and let me know if there is anything I can do to reiterate
my opposition to this work for at least some months.

Lilian Loyola Bello Duckart



